Febiruary 15, 2012

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimare City Couneil

Attn: Karen Randall, Executive Secretary

Room 400, City Hall

100 Holliday Street

Battimore, Maryland 21207

Dear President and Uity Councll Membaer g

Farmn in receipt of the Law Department’s letter to the President and City Couneil
Members, dated February 9, 2012, RE: City Coundil Bilt 12-0020 ~ Velarans Comimission —
Member Qualifications,

Please be advised that the Baltimore City Veterans Commission has discussed this
matter and vored unanimaously to approve the changes to member gualifications. As for the
technical and legal reguiremants dictated by the City Charter, we enicou fage your expediticus
response (o enact the necessary ordinances,

We thank you for vour service and will be available HPON your request 1o present any
further information or testimony in support of the above.

Until fater, | remain. .
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